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Dear Sir I am dismayed to hear that there is a proposal to discontinue the through trains from
London north of Edinburgh. As a resident of St Andrews with the commitments in the South I
frequently use the Leuchars to Kings Cross Service. The train is always full- sometimes packed,
and it if of course a lifeline to the Universities of Aberdeen, Dundee and St Andrews. For elderly
people ( of which I am one) it would make he journey South much more of an anxiety to have to
change trains at Edinburgh. I do not understand the reason for this proposal and would be
grateful to hear from you. yours sincerely Mrs June Baxter
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